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Greater Wellington Regional Council Rates 

 
Resolved    
 
That the Committee recommends that Council  
 
(1) Notes that there has been a mistake in the setting of regional rates in Porirua 

City for the 2005/06 financial year due to an error in the valuation information 
supplied by Porirua City Council.. 

 
(2) Agrees that the best option for dealing with the mistake is to withhold the full 

collection fee payable to Porirua City Council for the 2005/06 year.. 
 
(3) Acknowledges that the rates collection arrangement with Porirua City Council 

has worked well for many years. 
 
 


